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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 2:47 PM
To: 'Alessandra Vekshina'
Subject: RE: DOC #160101-WS, increase in utilities firm objection

Good afternoon Ms. Vekshina, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alessandra Vekshina [mailto:aleksandravekshina@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 2:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: DOC #160101-WS, increase in utilities firm objection 
 
Good afternoon, 
Unfortunately I cannot attend the meeting tomorrow to voice my concern about the proposed increased utility fees for 
Seminole county residents.   
I own a home in the Landings, address is 1190 Turtle Rock Court, Longwood Fl 32750. 
With this email I want to voice my strong objection to this and would love to make sure this proposal gets reviewed 
thoroughly. 
Thank you and have a great day.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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